Safety is Our #1 PRIORITY

BRIDGEPREP
ACADEMY

OF OSCEOLA

Hundreds of students are
dropped off and picked up
everyday

It takes 2-3 weeks for
everyone to get used to drop-

off & pick-up procedures

Please make safety your top

priority

Be patient and courteous at

all times

Cooperation is key so all
parents can drop-off/pick-up
their child in a safe, time-

efficient manner

Our staff is here to help every
step of the way

If you have any questions,
please call (407) 588-7976

Drop-off/Pick-Up

School doors open at 7:30 AM. Dismissal
begins at 3:00 PM

All families, please use the car loop for
drop-off. No walk-ups please

2 lane traffic forms once around the
bend near the playground

Drop-off/Pick-up students from the
sidewalk in the drop-off/pick-up area

During pick-up, car-riders must post your
school-issued dismissal tag identifying
your student/family number in your

windshield

Walkers will not be dismissed during
inclement weather if parent is not
present

Parents picking up students as walkers
must remain on grassy area. This keeps
entry way clear for staff to efficiently
release your child to you.




